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June 10,2010 

Ms. Renee Jenkins 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

Case No. 10-369-EL.BGN (Paulding Wind Farm II LLC) 
Timber Road II Wind Project 

Please find attached a letter from the United States Department of Commerce, 
National Telecommunications and Information Administration, indicating that no federal 
agencies represented in the Interdepartraent Radio Advisory Committee (IRAC) had any 
concerns regarding blockage of their radio frequency transmissions from the Timber Road II 
Wind Project in Paulding Coxmty, Ohio. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

MHP/jaw 
cc: Steve Reilly 

Bill Wright 
Larry Gearhardt 

M. Howard Petricoff 
Attorneys for Paulding Wind Farm II LLC 
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/^"N^ UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
^^^^ National Telecommunications and 

% ^ R / information Administration 
"*^^Stif^ Washington, D.C. 20230 

JUN 3 2010 

Mr. Lester Folisky 
Sr. Principal Engineer 
COMSEARCH 
19700 Jandia Farm Blvd. 
Ashbum, VA 20147 

Re: Timber Road n Wind Project, in Paulding County, OH 

Dear Mr. Folisky: 

In response to your request on April 13,2010, the National Tdecorcanunications and 
Information Administration provided to the federal agencies rqpresented in the 
Interdepaitment Radio Advisory Committee (IRAC) the plans for the Timber Road H Wind 
Project, located in Paulding County, Ohio. 

After a 45 day period of review, no federal agencies identified any concerns regarding 
blockage of their radio frequency transmissions. 

While the IRAC agencies did not identify any concerns r^arding radio frequency blockage, 
this does not eliminate the need for the wind energy fedhties to meet any other 
requirements specified by law rdated to these agendes. For example, this review by the 
niAC does not diminate any need that may exist to coordinate with the Federal Aviation 
Administration concerning flight obstruction. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review these proposals. 

Sincerely, 

Edward M. Davison 
Deputy Assodate Administrator 
Office of Spectrum Management 


